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DECEMBER 2022 
 CURRENT EVENTS

Tots To Teens
clinics will be
closed Monday
12/26 and Friday
12/30 for the
holidays. 

Tots To Teens
wishes you and
your family a
wonderful
holiday season! 

We are
expanding our
Prince William
Clinic. Our new
space should be
open for therapy
very soon. 

http://www.facebook.com/totstoteenstherapy




Car Seat Safety 



AAP recommendations for keeping warm and SAFE during the winter months:

1. STRAP, Then WRAP
Avoid putting any bulky clothing such as winter jackets and snowsuits before

strapping your child in.  Strap them into the car seat wearing only thin clothing and
then wrap them in a winter blanket or you can put their coat on backwards.  




2.  Keep extremities warm
        Hats, gloves/mittens, leggings, long underwear and warm socks with boots are a

great way to keep your kids warm without compromising their safety.  



3.  Infant car seat
Infant car seats can be stored indoors when you're not using to keep it at room

temperature.  This will reduce the amount of body hear your child loses when you
place them in it.  Car seat covers should only go ON TOP of the seat. Ensuring that

the baby’s face is uncovered to avoid dangerous rebreathing of exhaled air  



4.  Do the harness pinch test
When your child is wearing several layers of clothing, they may look tightly strapped
into their seat, when in fact there is extra space between the fluffy padding inside

your child's coat.  This is dangerous during the force of a crash because it can flatten
the padding and creates extra space for your child to be “thrown” from their seat.  If

you’re able to pinch the material of the harness straps between your fingers, they
need to be tightened.  You should only be able to slip one finger between the straps

and your child’s chest.  The buckle should be secured slightly between or at the
child’s shoulders. 




5.  Keep an emergency bag in your car
Pack a bag that contains spare clothes, hats, gloves, blankets, water and non-

perishable snacks in case of an emergency.  

Winter is Coming!
Car Seat Safety 



NOVEMBER HAPPENINGS



Highlights from our events in November
Thank you for your participation in our gratitude tree and for all the wonderful donations! We were able

to donate to

 ACTS (ACTION In Community Through Service 
and 

Stafford Emergency Relief through Volunteer Efforts

Jennifer Ruckner and Beth Cooper presented at the ARC conference  at the ARC conference on November
5th. Topic: How does Sensory Processing and Self Regulation Impact Your Child?

It Is free to join and there will be many valuable presentations. 





Parent's CornerParent's CornerParent's Corner   





Attention parents: If you want anything featured on
this page of our newsletter, please e-mail:

pr@totstoteenstherapy.com 

Prince William Clinic expansion Is opening very soon!  
We are very excited to show you around. 


